
Links 
 
 

School Website 

 

Reception Blog    

Class 1 Blog    

Class 2 Blog        

Class 3 Blog         

Class     4      Blog  

Dates for the 

diary 

 

FEBRUARY 

15th - Parents’ 

evening  3.30-

5.30pm 

17th - Parents’ 

evening 3.30-8pm 

(virtual) 

18th - last day of 

half term  

28th—INSET day 

scholl closed to 

pupils. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NUTS 

Products containing 

nuts should NOT be 

brought to school 

due to allergies. 

 

Bad weather arrangements 

With the likelihood of bad weather affecting us at some point 

this term, we would like to reiterate our procedures should we 

have snow in the upcoming weeks.  

We will always endeavour to keep school open, but in the event 

of having to close we will inform you via the school app as soon 

as possible. Information will also be placed on the school 

website and on the Kirklees Council website. Travel and gritting 

arrangements can also be found on the council website. 

We always consult with people in the area, other schools, 

weather alerts from Kirklees and take into account staff 

numbers in school before making a decision. Our prime concern 

is the safety of your children. 

 

Communications Reminder 

We would just like to remind you of how we communicate with 

yourselves and what systems are used. 

Alerts via the school app are used for short notice/ quick reminders 

to the whole school or class. These also appear automatically on the 

school website. 

More substantial information/ letters are sent out via email. Email is 

also used  when we need to contact specific parents rather than the 

whole class (eg for clubs) 

News and dates that may be of interest to anyone are sent out on 

the bi weekly newsletter. 

In addition  

Information about what your child is learning in school with 

additional class dates is on the class half termly curriculum letter 

that is sent out via email and also available to view on the website. 

Homework and any remote learning  for children is placed on the 

child’s Microsoft Teams. 

Class blogs on the website are not for parent communication, but to 

celebrate what the class have been doing and may be of interest to 

anyone. 

Covid-19 

http://www.netherthongprimary.co.uk/community/our-community/school-blog
http://www.netherthongprimary.co.uk/information/parent-carers-and-visitors
http://www.netherthongprimary.co.uk
http://www.netherthongprimary.co.uk/our-classes/class-5-test-2-1/reception-blog
http://www.netherthongprimary.co.uk/our-classes/class-5-test-3/class-3-blog
http://www.netherthongprimary.co.uk/our-classes/class-5-test-2/class-4-blogt
http://www.netherthongprimary.co.uk/our-classes/class-5-test/class-5-blog
http://www.netherthongprimary.co.uk/our-classes/class-5-test-1/class-6-1
http://www.netherthongprimary.co.uk/information/parent-carers-and-visitors



